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Dear Sir/Madam, 
Such an uproar about the mistreatment of cattle in Vietnam, in yesterday and today's news,
 yet Queensland politicians are considering voting to kill babies in the womb immediately
 before their natural birth. 
How can this be? 
How can men and women politicians be so blinded to the evil of their actions? 
Why would we deliberately kill an almost completely developed baby or even leave it to
 die if he/she survives the abortion procedure as 27 children have done this year? 
Of what benefit to society are these procedures? Certainly of no benefit to the child, and as
 we understand, they cause endless emotional anguish for the mother who can never forget
 what she has done.
Our society is becoming hardened to these ghoulish procedures, then is concerned about
 the plummeting birth rate and its effect on Australia... Sadly there's no one to make a stand
 and say, "Stop". "We shall stop killing Australian babies". We shall support the mother
 and find a home for the baby if she still wants this after nine months.
Please reconsider this issue and vote 'No' to Rob Pyne's proposed legal changes.

Yours faithfully,
Lorna Osborne.
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